
To:   Taylor Thompson   
E-Mail:   tthompson@fenixgroup.io
From:   Hung Le   
Date:   April 27, 2020

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0661-EX-ST-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The FAA has several questions about 0661-EX-ST-2020 and 0669-EX-ST-2020 at Bethany, OK (Wiley
Post Airport).
1. Is this operation UAS related? If so, describe the nature of the operation and the UAS platform(s) being
used.
2. Are the requested frequencies being used for UAS command/control (C2), or for payload purposes?
3. Is it being used for MIMO testing?
4. Are the radio links independent, or are they integrated with and coordinated with cellular users?   
5. Is the operation strictly airborne (up to 25,000 ft) or is there ground testing involved? If there is a
ground station, will it be fixed or mobile? Receive only, transmit only or bi-directional?
6. Are there any jamming/counter-UAS components to this experimental testing?
Is the use of 1350-1390 MHz associated with a military program? If so, please provide details beyond the
contract code.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of   April 27, 2020 may result in
application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at https://apps.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm
by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence" hyperlink.   

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     54921


